
 

 

 

Ref. Number : 73/MARS/D.3-II/II/2023 

Subject : Thank you Letter 

 

To. Dr. Momoyo Azuma, Ph.D 

Head of Departement of Infection Control and Prevention, 

Tokushima Univerrity Hospital, Tokushim a, Japan 

 

Greeting from Yogyakarta 

 

Dear Dr. Azuma, 

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Master of Hospital Administration Program to thank the 

Department of Infection Control and Prevention at Tokushima University Hospital for the 

internship program. This program has provided our students with valuable opportunities to learn 

and gain practical experience in the Department of Infection Control and Prevention at Tokushima 

University Hospital in Tokushima, Japan. 

 

Our students were grateful for the opportunity to collaborate with your team from Monday, January 

16, 2023, to Friday, January 26, 2023. Your team's professional advice and assistance have helped 

our students learn the best ways to do things in their field. Also, we would like to thank everyone 

who made our students feel welcome and made them feel like they were at home while they were 

in Tokushima. When they worked in your department, they were surrounded by Japanese culture 

and had an experience they will never forget. 

 

We hope that this collaboration will continue and grow stronger in the future. We're excited to find 

more ways to work together and share our knowledge and skills to improve the healthcare field. 

 

Thank you once again for your support, and we hope to have the pleasure of working with you 

shortly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Elsye Maria Rosa, M.Kep 

Head of Master of Hospital Administration Program 


